Ootober 4, 1939

Dear Lowndes,

Very many thanks for your encouraging letter. There ig
nothing I ehould llke better than to move the whole depart=
ment to Plymouth, though, obviously, that le imposaible.

The remaining oulturee of artemim are in store at
present as egge, and I do not think you can do anything
to help, short of what 1s obvioualy impoassible, aotually
finlehing for us the programms we had in view. I belleve
with patience I ocan make the College Committes mcoept the
Rothamated scheme on & tolerable basie, and not the absurd
Travesty of 1t whlioh the Provost tried to foroe on me.

Youra sinocerely,



